

for the year 1913-14. Mr. [unclear]
 The Comt would be glad
 to receive this [unclear]
 covering approval for the
 proposal, as soon as
 possible, on the understand-
 -ing that I am
 the total admissible expense
 will be involved.

Law

(Signed) H. J. READ.
 for the Under Secretary of State

Under the working of the
 half & half principle



EAST AFR. PROT.
 62164

C. O.
 6464
 24 FEB 13

21 Feb.
 1913
 22 Feb.
 Last previous Paper.
 5380

E Africa Synd
 Transp. of lease to Estates Control Lt.

You tel 19 Feb. for absent and will not
 return before 5 Feb. - Do you authorize me
 to deal with it in his absence

Mr. Bottomley Mr. Read

In our telegram on 5380 we asked for
 telegraphic reply, since the Syndicate want to
 float the Co. in the Pacific.

It is strange that Mr. Bowring has not
 referred the matter to Mr. Belfield, who is in
 Uganda, if he is not sure of the right time of
 action to be taken. [authorize is not in the telegram - word
 in margin]
 ? tel. to OAC. asking him to ask
 Mr. Belfield for instructions.

This settles the ~~main~~ idea of getting the Co.
 out before Easter. In view of the delay that
 must occur, even if Mr. Belfield is consulted
 while in Uganda, I think we may add to the
 letter a request for an outline of the new
 conditions which would be required, so
 that he should have something to tell
 Mr. Villiers (He is very anxious about the
 right to require prehold being retained).

Mr. Bottomley 5380

Next subsequent Paper.

8637

As regards the immediate point I think
we ought to have the Gov's considered
judgment with the papers before him &
would like till the Board ~~is~~ to wait
or forward the papers to the Gov. in Uganda
On the whole I prefer the former.

G.C.S.
24/2

Mr. G. Fuller.

Tell the O.A.F. that the matter sh^d.
await Mr. Relfield's return & ask that
an outline of the new conditions may be
communicated by letter, as soon as it is
possible to do so?

H. J. R.

25/II

Aloua P.V. 25

As regards the immediate point I think
we ought to have the Gov's considered
judgment with the papers before him &
would rather tell Mr. Brown to wait
or forward the papers to the Gov. in Uganda
for the whole I prefer the former.

G.C.S.
24/2

Mr. G. Fisher.

Tell the O.A.G. that the matter sh^d.
await Mr. Relfield's return & ask that
an outline of the new conditions may be
communicated by letter as soon as it is
possible to do so?

H. J. R.

25/II

Aloua P.V. 25



C.O. 558
6464
24 FEB 13

6/6

W

telegram. The Acting Governor of the East Africa Protectorate
to the Secretary of State for the Colonies
Received Colonial Office 3.10 p.m. 22nd February, 1913

~~5380~~

Your telegram 19th February Syndicate land,
Governor absent and will not return before March 5.
In view of apparent urgency of matter do you (?authorise)
me to deal with it in his absence.

BOWRING.

XN 5380

-16316-20



THE EASTERN TELEGRAPH CO. LTD.

LONDON STATIONS -
CHIEF STATION 11, OLD BROAD STREET E.C. 4
SHANGHAI STATIONS

S. LEADENHALL STREET, E.C. 3
MARKET BUILDINGS, 29, Minning Lane - 26, Mark Lane, E.C. 3
37, HOLBORN VIADUCT, E.C. 1
149, STRAND, W.C. 1
E. DENMAN STREET, DOOR 11, HIGH STREET, S. 1

RECEIVED
2 FEB 22 1913
8 46 A

No. 19

The following TELEGRAM Received at

From *Nairobi*

Foreign No. 22 No. of Words 22 Dated 22 Time 1.35/2

Chapelries

telm 19 Feb

unbeaten syndicate land
governor absent and reddlock
before manslayer. tiepolonga
apparent. therewith urgency of matter
do you (? authorize) me dapunabam it
imitome absence
Bowing

REPLIES SHOULD BE ORDERED *Via Eastern*

Doubtful words should be OFFICIALLY repeated. See 'Rule' 260A.
No inquiry respecting this Telegram can be attended to without the production of this Copy.

570

MARLBOROUGH CLUB,
FALL MALL S W.

Feb. 28th

Dear Mr. Reed

I have seen the different
reports coming in to the Board
and I have explained the
situation to them.

My opinion is that at
least at any rate there is
chance of their becoming
back out. I think there is

H. V. N.
28/4

570

MARLBOROUGH CLUB,

FALL MALL S W

Feb. 28th 1904

Dear Mr. Reed

I have seen the different
reports coming in to the Board
and I have explained the
situation to them.

My opinion is that at
present at any rate there is
chance of their becoming
back out. I think there is

no need for violent measures
beyond the fact that it is a
letter by a business man,
quickly.

I thought I had better let
know this as I should be
like to put you to considerable
trouble over this matter.

571

broken connected with
the other day. I must
I was very much impressed
the teacher. he appears to be
the ideal type of man
the post he holds.
I am anxious he should
with his former position

no need for violent means
beyond the fact that it is a
better type of business than
generally.

I thought I had better let
you know this as I should like
to put you to understand
trouble over this matter.

He has been with
the other day. I must
have very much impressed
the teacher. He appears to be
the ideal type of man
the post he holds.
I am sure he should
be the same person.

before he returns to Iowa where
as they might easily work
business in the Court of Council
with the business in East
& it would help to bring the
Iowa into touch with the
& European methods & 1899

Yours

Sincerely

Charles H. Keller

before he returns to Somalia
as they might easily work
business in the Coast of Somalia
with the business in East Africa
& it would help to bring the
Somali into touch with the
& European methods & ways

Yours

W. H. G. S. G.

Charles H. Vollen

6464 East Afr. Post.

572



C. D.
R. 23 FEB
D. 96

Sent 6:55 pm
CWH.
25.2.13

Legs down

DRAFT. Telegram

Governor Nairobi

MINUTE.

- Mr. Downie 1/2
- Mr. Boston by 25/2
- Sir G. Fiddes.
- Sir H. Just.
- Sir J. Anderson.
- Lord Emmott.
- Mr. Harcourt.

unbedded
your telegram 22nd February
argument
matter should await return

Governor
the new conditions should
be communicated by
telegram as soon as
possible to do so

Harcourt.